Charles County Commissioners
200 Baltimore Street
La Plata, Maryland 20646

Zoning Text Amendment Letter

Dear Charles County Commissioners,

I am writing in support of the zoning text amendment regarding the APFO manual and
new, affordable housing in the county. | believe that if we do not address housing for the
forgotten middle class in the county, we will continue to see a further divide. The working
middle class is crucial to the Charles County economy and we must make sure there are housing
options for us in the future. This ZTA still keeps the school seat situation under control while
allowing for growth where it is intended in the county.

Sincerely, _

Richard Walker
2480 Lake Drive #337
Waldorf, MD 20601
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